
Springhouse Middle School Announcements 
Friday, September 14, 2018 
    Today is Day 3 
  

 
 
STUDENT ACTIVITIES 
Picture Day 
Picture Day this year is being held next Tuesday, September 18th. More details to come! 
STEAMM Expo 
We are pleased to announce that the 1st Annual STEAMM Expo is coming to Springhouse! The STEAMM 
Expo is a unique, fun and engaging opportunity at Springhouse available for any student to have fun with 
science, technology, engineering, arts, math, or medicine! Students involved with the STEAMM Expo will 
work in a group or individually to create a hands-on station for others to experience STEAMM! Our actual 
STEAMM Expo date is not until May, but planning is already underway. If you are interested in learning 
more, please attend an informational meeting next Tuesday, Sept. 18th during X period in the Flex room. If 
you have any questions, please see Mrs. Karetsky or Mr. Christman.  
Robotics Club 
The Robotics club will be accepting applications from 7th and 8th graders until Tuesday, Sept. 18th. If you 
are interested in building and programming Lego Mindstorm Robots, please pick up an application from 
outside of Mrs. Karetsky's room A250 today! 
 
ATHLETICS 
Field Hockey - RESCHEDULED GAME  
The middle school field hockey game that was postponed on Monday, September 10th has been 
rescheduled to Thursday, October 4th at East Hills Middle School at 4pm. 
 
FROM THE GUIDANCE OFFICE 
Guidance Aides 
Would you like to be a Guidance Aide and deliver passes before homeroom?  Get a buddy and come down 
to Mrs. Bortz in the Guidance Office and sign up for a day in the cycle. 
 
FROM THE SMS PARENT PARTNERSHIP 
Box Tops 
The Springhouse Middle School Parent Partnership is collecting Box Tops!  The top three collectors win a 
gift card.  Please have the box tops in a baggie labeled with your first and last name, grade and homeroom.  
All box tops need to be in the SMSP mailbox by October 12th. The mailbox is located in the main lobby 
outside the office door. 
 
 
 


